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Mr. James P. O'Re;11y
Recional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30303

RE: Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Radioactive Effluent Release Report

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Section 6.9.1.8 of the Unit 1 and Unit 2 Technical Specifications
requires that the Semi-Annual Radioactive Effluent Release Report be
submitted within 60 days after July 1. The report was prepared on
schedule. However, review of the report has revealed some apparent
discrepancies. In order to investigate, resolve the discrepancies and
ensure report validity, it has been necessary to delay submission of the
report beyond August 29, 1984. A report on the status of our efforts to
resolve the discrepancies will be submitted by September 15, 1984.

If you have any auestions, please advise.
!

Yours very'

,W

R. P. Mcdonald
.
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